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 BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
 OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 
 
In the Matter of the Application of Foxfire  ) 
Utility Company for Authority to Transfer  ) 
Certain Water and Sewer Assets Located in   ) File No. WM-2022-0186 
Stone County, Missouri to Ozark Clean Water )     
Company, and in Connection Therewith,   )    
Certain Other Related Transactions.   )    
 
 AMENDMENT TO APPLICATION 
 

COMES NOW Foxfire Utility Company (“Foxfire” or “Company”), pursuant to 20 CSR 

4240-2.080(18), and hereby states the following to the Missouri Public Service Commission 

(Commission): 

1. On March 15, 2022, Foxfire filed its Application to Transfer Certain Water and 

Sewer Assets Located in Stone County, Missouri to Ozark Clean Water Company, and in Connection 

Therewith, Certain Other Related Transactions with the Commission (“Application”). 

2. Paragraph two of the Application erroneously states that Foxfire provides its sewer 

and water services “in an unincorporated area in Stone County, Missouri.” Foxfire hereby amends its 

Application to state that Foxfire provides its sewer and water services within the corporate limits of 

the Village of Indian Point in Stone County, Missouri. 

3. 20 CSR 4240-2.080(18) states, in pertinent part: “Any pleading may be amended 

within ten (10) days of filing, unless a responsive pleading has already been filed, or at any time by 

leave of the commission.”     

WHEREFORE, Foxfire Utility Company respectfully requests that the Commission accept 

and consider this Amendment to Application. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 
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_ _____ 
Dean L. Cooper  MBE #36592 
Jesse W. Craig   MBE #71850 
BRYDON, SWEARENGEN & ENGLAND P.C. 
312 E. Capitol Avenue 
P. O. Box 456 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
(573) 635-7166 voice/(573) 635-0427 facsimile 
dcooper@brydonlaw.com 
jcraig@brydonlaw.com 

 
ATTORNEYS FOR FOXFIRE UTILITY 
COMPANY  

 
 
 
 
     

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 
 The undersigned certifies that a true and correct copy of the foregoing document was sent 
by electronic mail to the following this 16th day of March, 2022: 
 
 Office of the General Counsel   Office of the Public Counsel 
 staffcounselservice@psc.mo.gov   opcservice@opc.mo.gov 
  

      _ __________ 
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